
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Lieutenant Mike Arkovich, Ames Police Department

Date: October 22, 2024

Subject: Liquor License Renewal

Item No. 8

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for
London Underground, (212 Main Street), Class C Retail Alcohol License. Therefore, the
Police Department recommends renewal of this license. 

City Clerk's Office 515.239.5105 main
515.239.5142 fax

515 Clark Ave. P.O. Box 811
Ames, IA 50010
www.CityofAmes.org

 

https://www.cityofames.org/

